
                

 

 

 

 

To:  Dr. Robert Halverson 

 

From: Special Olympics 

 

Date:  April 3, 2025 

 

Subject: Acceptance of Donation 

 

We respectfully request that the East Aurora School District 131 Board of 

Education accept the donation for the Special Olympics program Regional Event 

from the following:   

Starbucks, 1849 E New York Street, Aurora, IL 60502 

For 2 larger containers coffee, 1 large container water (for hot cocoa); Half & half 

creamer, sugar, and sugar substitutes  that has a monetary value of $180.00. 

 

Sincerely,​      ​  

​ ​  

Rochelle (Shelley) Krueger​ ​ ​              

District 131 Special Olympics Coordinator​  

 

 Jennie Andersen-Drake 

District 131 Special Olympics Lead Coach​               ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  


